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12 September 2019

Year 6 into Year 7: Key Dates

Broken Hill High School is excited your child/ward will be joining our school community in 2020. To ensure
the transition between primary school and high school is an enjoyable experience. We have planned a
number of events during Term 4, 2019 to allow you and your child/ward to become familiar with Broken Hill
High School.

Below is an outline of these events.

Year 6 into Year 7 Information Night - Wednesday 23 October 2019, 6:00pm: Broken Hill High School
will be hosting an Information Night for all parents and students joining our school community in 2020. This
night will provide key information for 2020, as well as providing the opportunity for yourself and child/ward
to meet key staff, undertake a brief tour of the school and ask questions you may have about starting high
school in 2020.

Year Adviser Talk — Wednesday 6 November 2019: Year Adviser Hayley Miller will visit BHHS partner
primary schools to discuss all things high school and answer any questions your child/ward may have about
starting Year 7. Our peer support leaders will help with activities during the visit.

Picnic Day — Monday 2 December 2019: Year 7 students at Broken Hill High School each year take part
in our Peer Support Program. The Peer Support Program creates a buddy system between your child/ward
and their peer support leaders to ensure they are supported in their transition to high school. The Picnic
Day provides the opportunity for your child/ward to meet their peer leaders for 2020 and partake in a number
of peer activities.

Orientation Day — Tuesday 3 December 2019: Year 6 students will spend the entire day at Broken Hill
High School. Your child/ward will again experience various subjects, different to those experienced during
the Taste of High School Day, with the day finishing with a sports gala afternoon.

Term 5: The Term 5 Program focuses on primary school students attending Broken Hill High School to
allow the students to become famlhar W|th aII thlngs high school. Students will participate in Term 5 in one
of the two blocks, BiSSKIEHEII=EIDEEEMBEN201S or Block two: 9 - 11 December 2019. The dates for
these visits will vary for each Prlmary School More details to come.

We look forward to you and your child/ward joining our school community in 2020.
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